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We, the undersigned, support Senate Bill No. 2324 and
House Bill No. 2066, Relating to Law Enforcement. These
measures would require that the Deputy Director for Law
Enforcement and the State Sheriff have graduated from a
law enforcement academy. Enactment of this State public
policy will better ensure that effective State policies will be
in place that preserve public and officer safety, appropriate
training of state law enforcement officers is provided, and
law enforcement practices are implemented and followed to
successfully address crime in our State. Thank you for your
support.
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